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July 15, 2014 
 
 
OFFICE OF BUSINESS AFFAIRS MEMORANDUM  
Distributed via Campus Email  
 
  
To: University faculty, staff, and students 
  
From: Corey Bradford 

Senior Vice President of Business Affairs 
 
Re: TAMUS – Administrative Review 
  
 
As part of an Administrative Review being conducted by the Texas A&M University 
System, we are surveying university faculty, staff, and students to assess their level of 
satisfaction with certain services offered by the University.  Participation is voluntary and 
your response is highly encouraged, valued, and will remain completely anonymous.  
The survey takes approximately 5-10 minutes to complete.  It will be open until midnight, 
Sunday, July 27. You may access the survey from the link below: 
https://tamu.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_1XFjFYXNyIgk4hD  
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